Librarian’s Report
Oct. 25, 2022

I. Statistics: SEPT 2022 (+/- % Changes From Last Year)
Circulation: 1735(-10%)			Digital Circulation: 427(+51%)
Computer Use: 247+28%)		WIFI Use: 2934
Interlibrary Loan Loans: 353(+5%)	ILL Borrows: 573 (-5%)
Children Programs: 68			YA Programs: 11		Adult Programs: 152
One on one: 5				Community Organization Use: 6

II. Program Report
Children (PK – Grade 4)
Bookworm Club began on Mon. Sept. 19th with 4 afterschool sessions a week for a 6-week series.  Our preschool storytime just finished up the Fall Session with 9-14 children in attendance each week, plus parents and grandparents.  The next storytime session will run from Nov. 16 – 21st.
Teen (Grades 5 – 12)
Teen Board games and advisory group planning meetings were held afterschool on Mon. Sept. 19 and on Tues. Oct. 4. Twenty teens filled out interest surveys rating their favorite program ideas.  We have 3 teens volunteering to assist with Bookworm Club on each of the 4 weekly sessions.  
Adult
Twenty people attended Senior Coffee Club with Jaime Schmeiser the President/CEO of the Sullivan County Chamber of Commerce giving a presentation. On Sat. Sept 24 at 1 pm, we hosted a hybrid program with the Liberty Museum Poetry Festival and had a good audience of 30.  Fifteen people read a variety of poems.  Our Book Discussion group this month will discuss The Lost Apothecary by Sarah Penner. Our most recent Creative Crafters meetings have featured painting/drawing and handmade card making and will do ornament making in November.  All classes so far have been led by members of the Creative Crafters volunteering to teach others their skills.  The Alchemy Poetry group has had a good monthly attendance of 8-12 members.

III. Upcoming Programs
See Nov. Calendar for more details about upcoming programs.


